
Year 5 Peek at the Week 
19th January 2024 

Our Learning 
This week, we continued our Science topic focusing 
on Space. In particular, we explored our solar system 
and focused on day, night and the phases of the 
moon! 

In maths, we continued our topic of multiplication, 
learnt new strategies to multiply 3 digits by 2 digits, 
and 4 digits by 2 digits. We have progressed onto our 
new topic and moved onto short division.  

In English, we continued to watch One Small Step– 
a story about a girl called Luna– and will eventually 
retell this narrative in our own words. 

This term in PSHRE, we will be looking at Dreams 
and Goals. Here we will focus on the values of hope 
and trust.  

Next week, we will learn more about why there is 
life on Earth, the Goldilocks planet, and write our 
own space-themed versions of this fairy tale.  

In maths, we will continue our topic of  division, and 
develop strategies to  divide 4 digits by 1 digit, divide 
with remainders and multiply unit fractions with in-
tegers.  

In English,  we will continue writing effective sen-
tences, focussing on complex sentences that extend 
our writing. We will then retell this narrative in our 
own words.  

Important Dates / Reminders 
World religion day/ Multi cultural Day: Friday 
19th January  

Learning Together Morning: 25th January 

World Book day: 8th March  

Stem week: 11th March  

Science Museum Trip: Wednesday 13th March 

Ramadan: 18th March  

Colour Run/Holi: 25th March  

 

It was lovely to 
see the Year 5 
children make 

such an effort for 
World Culture 

Day! 

The children used torches to understand more about 
how shadows are created and Oreos to explore the 
phases of the moon! 

    Child of the Week 

                                                                  5Dawe: Finn 5Maple: Joshua 5Ofili: Mehnoor 

Word of the Week: hindrance 

Remember to read 3 times a week and practise your timetables on Rockstar Maths and Doodle Maths. 

Contact us: year5@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 


